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Talabat Holding (United Arab Emirates): IPO 

Informative Notice 

03 December 2024 

In relation to the initial public offering for Talabat Holding (United Arab Emirates), FTSE Russell will confirm if the fast  
entry threshold for inclusion in the FTSE Global Equity Index Series is met based on its closing price on the first day of  
unconditional trading, currently expected to be Tuesday 10 December 2024. 
 
In accordance with the FTSE Global Equity Index Series Ground Rule 8.1.3.A, if fast entry to the FTSE Global Equity 
Index Series is confirmed, the addition of the IPO stock is implemented after the close of business on the fifth day of 
trading. However if the fifth day occurs during the week preceding the review, then the addition will be concurrent with 
the review. Therefore, if it qualifies, FTSE Russell intends to include Talabat Holding in conjunction with the index review, 
effective after close of business on Friday 20 December 2024 (i.e. effective from the open Monday 23 December 2024), 
in accordance with the caveat provided in Ground Rule 8.1.3 A. 
 
The current fast entry threshold for FTSE Middle East & Africa is USD 4.272bn (Full Market Cap) and USD 1.424bn  
(Investable Market Cap). 
 
If qualifying, FTSE Russell will issue a further notice to confirm details after close Tuesday 10 December 2024. 
  
  
  
  

For further information please contact FTSE Russell Client Services at info@ftserussell.com or call: 
 
Australia 

 
+61 (0) 2 7228 5659 

Hong Kong  +852 2164 3333 
Japan +81 3 6441 1430 
London  +44 (0) 20 7866 1810 
New York +1877 503 6437 

 

  
 
Alternatively please visit our website at lseg.com/ftse-russell 
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